
 

 

November 17, 2024 | Thirty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Blessed Sacrament  
Catholic Church & School 

Please follow us on Instagram 

@blessedsacramentlincoln or  Facebook 

www.facebook.comBlessedSacramentLincoln/ 

Pastor: Rev. Michael J. Morin 
Cell #: 402-937-5785 
Email: fr.mike-morin@bsc.church 
 

Assistant Pastor: Rev. Augustine Reimers 
Church #: 402-765-8258 
Email: fr.augustine-reimers@cdolinc.net  
 

Church Mailing Address:  
1720 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 68502 
  

Hours: 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Church Rectory Phone #: 402-474-4249 
Church Fax Phone #: 402-474-4258 
Church Website:  
https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org  
  

Bookkeeper: Jennifer Tinsley 
jennifer@bsc.church  
 

Parish Secretary: Cindy Uhing 
cindyuhing@bsc.church 
 

Bulletin Submissions are due by 12:00 p.m. on 
Wednesdays to Cindy Uhing 
 

Submission of Names for the Prayerline - Contact Lynn 
Reuter at 402-477-6252 or Prayerline@bsc.church 
  

School Principal: Jennifer Tran 
Email: jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net 
  

School Secretary: Melissa Tvrdy 
melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net  
  

School Mailing Address: 1725 Lake Street, Lincoln,  
NE  68502 
  

School Phone #: 402-476-6202 
School Website: https://blessed-sacrament-school.com 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Mon.-Fri.: 6:30 a.m., 8:15 a.m.  
Sat.: 8:15 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sun.: 8:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Days of Obligation: As Scheduled in the Bulletin 
  

Reconciliation Schedule 
15 minutes before a.m. Masses Mon.-Sat. (except on Holy 
Days, no confessions before mass) Saturday: 4:30-5:20 
p.m., 6:30-7:00 p.m. 
  

Baptisms: Baptism Instruction Class are held the 1st 
Sunday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. Call the rectory to register for the class. 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ ൿඈඋ ඒඈඎඋ Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංਐ 
Sunday Collections  (November 10, 2024)  

 Envelopes                            $15,211.00 
 Plate                                            687.00
 Online Giving                          5,007.00 
  Total                              $20,905.00 

“Oඎඋ Pඅൺർൾ ඈൿ Hඈඉൾ ๟ Pඋඈආංඌൾ” Pඋඈ඀උൺආ - Thank you to 
all parishioners who have completed and submitted your Com-
mitment Card. For those parishioners who have not yet had the 
opportunity to submit their card, a final letter will be mailed to 
you with a personalized Commitment Card. We invite all faithful 
parishioners to complete a card as our parish goal is 100 % par-
ticipation! You may return your card by: 

 ̈ Mailing it to the church using the pre-addressed envelope 
included with the letter. 

 ̈ or bringing it to Mass next Sunday. 
¨ or you may visit our parish website at www.blessedsacramentlincoln.org 

and complete an electronic commitment Card.  
 

All cards need to be returned to the parish by Sunday, December 8, 2024. 
 

As a friendly reminder, electronic giving is an easy, safe and secure 
way to support Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church. To set up a 
recurring weekly or monthly gift or to make a one-time donation 
directly from your bank account or credit card, please visit our web-
site and follow the instructions. We are grateful for your support! 
 

Iඇ Tඁൺඇ඄ඌ඀ංඏංඇ඀ - Join Us in Prayers of Thanksgiving. In Honor of the 
defeat of the extreme pro-abortion proposal, Initiative 439, we invite all 
Catholics across the state of Nebraska to offer prayers of thanksgiving. 
Consider a simple Our Father, Hail Mary, and Glory Be, or offer up a 
Rosary, Holy hour, or Mass Intention. If you would like to pray a nine-
day novena to Christ the King, please visit www.NEcathoic.org. Thank 
your for all your efforts to defeat Initiative 439 and for the passage of 
Initiative 434, to protect women and babies in Nebraska. 
 

Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 16-17, 2024, K ඈൿ C Cඁඋංඌඍආൺඌ Cൺඋൽ Sൺඅൾඌ - The Knights will 
be selling our Keep Christ in Christmas cards after all the masses this weekend. 
We will not be taking orders over the phone or delivering, so they would have to 
be  physically present to purchase. Thank you for your support. If you have 
questions please contact Matt Richardson at kofc11001@gmail.com. 
 

Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 23-24, 2024, C ංඁඅൽඋൾඇ’ඌ Aൽඏൾඇඍ Bඈඈ඄අൾඍඌ - Legion of 
Mary will be handing out children’s Advent Booklets for Pre-school to age 
10 children after all the Masses that weekend. So, if you have a child in the 
age range please stop and get a booklet for your child(ren) that weekend.  
 

Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 7, 2024, Fൺඅඅ Cඅൾൺඇ-Uඉ - We will have our fall cleanup on Sat., begin-
ning shortly after the 8:15 a.m. Mass and easily finished by noon. It might be a little 
chilly then, so dress appropriately. The aim is to clean up all the leaves on our prop-
erty. Bring rakes, leaf blowers, bush trimmers, anything that you use to clean up 
your own lawn. We have a good opportunity here to do a  little thing  that helps to 
keep our place of worship attractive. And many hands make for light work!  



  

 

Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

“Pray always with Jesus, always remembering that a Soul united with 
Jesus can do everything.” St. Frances Xavier Cabrini 
 

Adorers are needed for these open hours: Sun.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m.., 3 
a.m., 4 a.m., 6 a.m. (twice a month), 9 a.m.; Mon.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m., 
7 a.m.; Tues.: 2 a.m.., 3 a.m. (three x a month), 10 a.m., 1 p.m.; Wed.: 1 
a.m., 2 a.m..; Thurs.: 2 a.m.; Fri.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m. (twice a  
month); Sat.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 4 a.m., 2 p.m., 6 p.m. (twice a month), 8 
p.m. (twice a month), 11 p.m., 12 Mid; 
 

If interested in becoming an adorer or a sub, or for more info, contact one 
of the coordinators listed below: Lois Korinek-402-423-1949 - Kathy 
Wells - 402-840-7732. 
 
Sංඌඍൾඋඌ Vඈർൺඍංඈඇ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ ൿඈඋ 2024 - Each Religious Sister 
& Postulant is given a specific week during which we are encouraged as a 
parish to pray for that specific religious woman preparing for a 
religious order. The following is a list of the religious women to 
pray for during the month of Nov.: 
  

Nov.17th-23rd: Pray for young women to discern a vocation to the 
Sisterhood in our Diocese of Lincoln Motherhouses 
 
Sൾආංඇൺඋංൺඇ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ ൿඈඋ 2024-25 - Each Seminarian is 
given a specific week during which we are encouraged as a parish to 
pray for that specific seminarian preparing for the priesthood. The 
following is a list of the men to pray for during the month of Nov.: 
 

Nov.17th-23rd: Bede Fulton (St. Gregory’s Seminary) 
Nov.24th-30th: Peter Foley (Mount St. Mary Seminary) 
 
Oඎඋ Lൺൽඒ ඈൿ Gඈඈൽ Cඈඎඇඌൾඅ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hඈඎඌൾ - Upcoming Retreats to 
register for:  4 & 8-day Ignatian Retreats – Nov 17th-25th, 17th-21st, 21st-
25th, w/ Fr. Coulter, Fr. Barak & Sarina Stokes, "Our Lady’s Promises 
& Protection" Retreat with Fr. Elias Mary - Nov. 22nd -24th. Desert 

DATES & EVENTS: 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Nൾඐඌ 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ 
Saturday - November 16th 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. † Phyllis Schmitz 
Sunday - November 17th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. †  Cal Wells 
10:00 ൺ.ආ. †  Elaine Leininger 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Monday - November 18th 

6:30 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, FR 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Deceased Members of the Legion of Mary 
Tuesday - November 19th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ.  Julie Main 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, FM 
Wednesday - November 20th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. Nora Margaret Johnson 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Poor Souls in Purgatory 
Thursday- November 21st 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Poor Souls in Purgatory 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Jim McGrath 
Friday - November  22nd   
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Sandy Payne 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Verlane Kuchta 
Saturday - November 23rd 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Jim McGrath 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. † Bill Ashenfelter 
Sunday - November 24th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
10:00 ൺ.ආ. † John Stienhauer 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. Living & † Deceased Sons’ & Daughter-in-laws’ 
 of Gordon & Dorothy Kucera 

Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 26, 2024, Aඅඍൺඋ Sඈർංൾඍඒ/PCCW Mൾൾඍංඇ඀ - Our parish 
women’s group would love to have you join us! Save the date for our 
next meeting, Tues., Nov. 26th. Begin in church at 6:10 p.m. with a 
rosary (optional). The meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. A fall dessert will be provided & a short saint presentation will 
be given. All women of the parish are welcome & encouraged to 
attend! Hope to see you there to build community, focus on the faith 
life of the church & participate in practical projects for our parish. 
You’ll be entered to win a $50 gift card to Gloria Deo each meeting 
you attend! Babysitting will be available upon request by contacting 
Maggie by Nov. 25th  at 402-443-7343.  
 
Nඈඐ - Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 13, 2024, Sඉංඋංඍ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Rൺൽංඈ Aඋඍ Cඈඇඍൾඌඍ -  
Artist can chose between the two mysteries to for their grade range to 
submit a work of art  below: 

 ̈ K-2nd Grades - the Baptism of the Lord or the Wedding at Cana 
 ̈ 3rd- 5th Grades - the Transfiguration or the Rosary 
 ̈ 6th-8th Grades - the Proclamation of the Kingdom or the Institution 

of the Eucharist 
Please go to www.spiritcatholicradio.com/art2024 to get contest rules. 
 
Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 14, 2024, Cඁඎඋർ  ඁIඇඌංൽൾ Cඅൾൺඇංඇ඀ - We are asking for 
help with cleaning the Church on Sat. morning, at 9:00 a.m. We will 
begin by dusting the high, hard-to-reach areas & will begin cleaning 
the pews & floors afterward (approximately 10:00 a.m.). If you can, 
please bring cleaning supplies mops, vacuum cleaners, & extension 
cords. Thanks in advance for anyone that can help.  
 
Gංඏൾ Gൾඇൾඋඈඎඌඅඒ, Gංඏංඇ඀ ൿඋඈආ ඒඈඎඋ IRA - A tip on tax-free, 
charitable giving from your IRA - Qualified Charitable Distributions: If 
you are 70 1/2 years of age or older & have an individual Retirement 

Sඉංඋංඍඎൺඅ Eඇඋංർඁආൾඇඍ 

Cඈආൾඍඌ Cඈඋඇൾඋ - The Kindergarten class completed their 
book study of "The Three Little Pigs" with a wonderful 
performance for all the grades to see. 

Account (IRA), you can support Blessed Sacrament church by making a 
qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD). Qualified Charitable Distrib-
utions are tax-free withdrawals transferred directly from IRA to 
qualifying organizations such as Blessed Sacrament Church, up to a  
maximum of $105,000 annually.  
 
Nൾඐ ALLO Cඎඌඍඈආൾඋඌ – Dඈඇൺඍංඈඇ Tඈ Sർඁඈඈඅ – We wanted to 
share this, now through the end of the year any new Allo customers, or a 
referral of a new customer can have $50 donated to the school of their 
choice. So, if you are thinking about changing internet providers check it 
out at: https://www.allocommunications.com/edu cation.  
 
Tඁൾ Tඋൺඏൾඅංඇ඀ Mൺൽඈඇඇൺ: The Legion of Mary is pleased to make 
available to you a Fatima Statue, which you can have in your home for a 
week or two. We know that devotion to Mary will bring us closer to her 
Son. If you or family members are ill or you have problems of any kind, 
or have no problems at all but have a desire to grow closer to Jesus 
through Mary who is better to turn to than the Mother of Jesus? Call Roni 
at 402-475-5540 or Kathy at 402-840-7732 to arrange for the Fatima 
statue in your home. There is NO FEE. 
 
Tඁൾ Lංඏංඇ඀ Rඈඌൺඋඒ: “When we pray our mystery of the Living Rosary 
we should accompany it with a short reflection on that event in the life of 
Our Lord and His mother. Each event in our salvation history calls for a 
response from us, some specific application to our own life by which we 
may repeat, in a personal way, the mystery we meditate.” –from the Rosary 
Booklet. Call Jan 402-438-2506 to sign up. No Meetings and No Dues.        



 

 

Aൽൽංඍංඈඇൺඅ Nൾඐඌ 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍංൾඌ 

Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 19, 2024, Bൾඍඋൺඒൺඅ ๟ Bൾඒඈඇൽ Gඋඈඎඉ– The Office of 
Family Life is hosting a 12-week support group for partners/wives of 
those suffering from pornography addiction. Exercises from the 
Betrayal & Beyond workbook help the participants process trauma. 
Time will also be set aside for prayer & sharing. The group will meet 
weekly on Tuesday evenings from Nov. 19th – Jan. 28th in a 
confidential location. There is NO charge to attend. Please email 
familylifeoffice@cdolinc.net or go to https://lincolndiocese.regfox. 
com/30-flo-betrayal-beyond-support-grous to register.  
 
Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 22, 2024, Bංඌඁඈඉ’ඌ Pඋඈ-Lංൿൾ Bൺඇඊඎൾඍ - Join us on 
Nov. 22nd from 5:30–9 p.m. at the Marriott Cornhusker Hotel for an 
inspiring evening to strengthen our resolve, sharpen our minds, & 
renew our dedication to the cause of Life. The theme this year is “I 
Fear Nothing, Pro-Life Evangelization in a Modern Age”. We’re 
thrilled to announce our keynote speaker, national pro-life leader & 
former NE Catholic Conference Executive Director, Greg 
Schleppenbach! Register here for your tickets, https://necatholic.org. 
 
Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 2, 2024, Pංඎඌ X Wඋൾඌඍඅංඇ඀ Cඅඎൻ - If you are looking 
for great mind and body strength building sport for your son while 
being a part of a supportive family and faith strengthening club, 
come try Thunderbolt Wrestling Club. We will start practice on Dec. 

Days are  available on Nov. 21st & Dec. 17th anytime between 7-9 am 
check-in - Depart when it works for you. Read more & register at 
www.goodcounselretreat.org, email office@olgcretreat.org or call 402
-786-2705. 
 
Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 18, 2024, Pඋൾඉൺඋൾ ๟ Pඋඈർඅൺංආ: Eඇඋංർ ංඁඇ඀ ඈඎඋ 
Mൺඌඌ Eඑඉൾඋංൾඇർൾ: The Catholic Diocese of Lincoln invites you to 
a free presentation on ways to get the most out of Mass. As part of 
our Prepare & Proclaim: Enriching our Mass Experience project, Dr. 
Joshua McManaway & Carolyn Pirtle from the McGrath Institute 
for Church Life at Notre Dame will present at 7:00 p.m. at St. Mary 
Church in downtown Lincoln. Other speakers from the McGrath 
Institute for Church Life will also be making presentations to high 
school students & priests in Lincoln on Nov. 18th & 19th. Everyone is 
welcome to attend this free presentation on Nov. 18th at 7:00 p.m. at 
St. Mary Church located at 1420 K St. in Lincoln across from the 
NE State Capitol. For more info. our Prepare & Proclaim project, 
visit www. lincolndiocese.org/prepareandproclaim. 
 
Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 2, 2024, Eආආൺඎඌ Iඇඌඍංඍඎඍൾ Aൽඏൾඇඍ Mൾൽංൺඍංඈඇ - All 
are welcome to attend an Advent Meditation & Adoration evening 
on Mon., Dec. 2nd, 7:00-8:30 p.m., on the theme “Immanuel––God 
with Us!” The free event is sponsored by the Emmaus Institute for 
Biblical Studies. Vern Steiner, Emmaus president and St. Peter pa-
rishioner, will present a biblical talk on the background and signifi-
cance of Jesus’ title Immanuel, followed by a time of Adoration and 
available Confession. 
 
Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 8, 2024, Mൺඌඌ Wංඍ  ඁPඋൺඒൾඋඌ Fඈඋ Hൾൺඅංඇ඀ - John 
XXIII Diocesan Center, 37th & Sheridan Blvd., Lincoln, NE. Please 
join together to pray for healing for yourself, your family, friends, for 
our Church, our Nation & for peace in our world. Salt & water will 
be blessed before Mass begins & will be offered to all as you leave. 
You may bring your own & other items to be blessed at that time. 
• Sacrament of Reconciliation, beginning 1:15 p.m.  
• Chaplet of Divine Mercy at 1:30 p.m.  
• Praise & Worship 1:40 p.m.  
• Blessing of salt/water/religious articles immediately before Mass 
 begins at 2:00 p.m.  
• Eucharistic Exposition & Healing Prayer after the Mass.  
Sponsored by the St. Benedict Prayer Team 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - BSS Pඋൾ-K Pൺඋൺ - Blessed Sacrament 
is looking for someone familiar with working with young children to 
aid our Pre-K teacher in supervising & supporting our Pre-K students. 
This position will be for the 2nd semester of the school year: January 
7th-May 22nd. It is full time from 7:40-3:40 p.m. every weekday, but 
we are open to breaking it up into part-time if needed. If interested, 
please send resume & references to jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net. 
 
Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Cඁඎඋർ  ඁOඋ඀ൺඇංඌඍ/Pංൺඇංඌඍ - We’re 
seeking an experienced organist &/or pianist to serve at our liturgies, 
including Saturday vigil Mass, Holy Days, & as a substitute for Sunday 
Masses as needed. One or more part-time, paid positions are available 
now. We would love to welcome you to our Music Ministry! To 
express interest, please contact Mike Zeleny, Director of Music, at 
zelenymj@gmail.com or 402-416-1845.  
 
Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Bൾඒඈඇൽ ඍඁൾ Bൾඅඅ Sඍൺൿൿ - Beyond the 
Bell is seeking support staff to help with our after-school program! 
These part-time positions are perfect for high school students who have 
a free period at the end of the school day or college students. Must be at 
least 16 years old. Staff will assist the BTB director on weekday late 
afternoons in a fun, engaging setting. Responsibilities include providing 
childcare & child safety, preparing snacks, supervising indoor & 
outdoor activities, helping direct educational programming, & 
facilitating a safe, encouraging environment for students. Previous 
childcare experience is appreciated but not required. Email resume & 
references to JHEL-beyondthebell@cdolinc.net or call 402-489-0341 
with any questions. 

2nd at 6:30 p.m. in the Pius X Wrestling room. Please see our website 
for more information http://www.thunderboltwrestling.info or contact 
us with any questions via email: Marg Bohy, bohyboyzmom 
@yahoo.com or Jerry Clinch, jer@bccine.com. 
 
Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 7-8, 2024, Sൺർඋൾൽ Hൾൺඋඍ Aඇඇඎൺඅ Hඈආൾආൺൽൾ Cඈඈ඄ංൾ 
๟ Cൺඇൽඒ Sൺඅൾ - will be held Sat., Dec. 7th from 4:00-6:30 p.m. & 
Sun., Dec. 8th from 8:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. in the Sacred Heart Rectory 
Basement, 31st & “S” St. Enjoy free hot cider, coffee, & cookies while 
you choose the cookies you would like to buy for your holiday events, 
gifts, or your own sweet eaters. ($6.00 per pound) All proceeds go to 
the Parish Hall Building Fund. 
 

Hൾൺඋඍඌ Rൾඌඍඈඋൾൽ - Are you or someone you know struggling after 
an abortion? It’s time to find hope and healing with Hearts Restored. 
This post-abortion healing ministry will accompany you on your 
unique healing journey, offering mentorship, individual counseling, 
group settings, retreats, spiritual support, and more. Restore your 
peace and hope today. Call the Hearts Restored hotline at 402-783-
HOPE (4673) or email the confidential, secure inbox at FindPeace@ 
HeartsRestoredNebraska.org. Learn more about Hearts Restored at 
HeartsRestoredNebraska.org.  

† ALL SOULS’ DAY  
INTENTIONS † 

 

¨Requested by Deb & Justin Leggott - In Memory of 
Mike Leggott, Donna Sobota, Stanley & Loretta Sobota, Ed 
& Dorothy Koliha ¨ 
¨Requested by Catherine Rokke - In Memory of 
Keith Rokke, Lillian O’Grady, Patrick O’Grady, & De-
ceased Members of the Rokke & O’Grady Families ¨ 
¨Requested by Christopher Wesely - In Memory of 
Deceased Members of the Wesely Family ¨ 



  

 

Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ ඍඁൾ Bඎඅඅൾඍංඇ ඐ/Aൽඌ - Call the rectory for  more info. at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@bsc.church 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

• WHAT: Pre-Advent Craft Fair  

• WHEN: Sunday November 17th from 9am to 2pm  

• WHERE: In the basement at St. Francis of Assisi 

Catholic Church - 1145 South St, Lincoln, NE  
 

St. Francis will be hosting a Pre-Advent Craft Fair on 

November 17th after all three of the Sunday masses (8am, 

10am and 12pm). 

Come enjoy some fresh baked goods while getting a head 

start on your Christmas shopping list!   

• Artwork  

• Crafts 

• Baked Goods 

• Clothing 

• Candles 

• Woodworking 

• Household Items  

• Rosaries, Chaplets and Jewelry 

• And much, much more! 

St. Francis 

Pre-Advent 
Craft Fair 





Betrayal & Beyond
Support Groups
Support for Partners/Wives of Porn Addicts

Tuesday Evenings Nov. 19 - Jan 28
6:30 pm to 8 pm
Confidential Location 

For registration and
inquiries, scan QR code: 

402-402-473-0620
familylifeoffice@cdolinc.net

D I O C E S E  O F  L I N C O L N

Office of Family Life & Discipleship





 



 





Price per pound is $6.00 

Join Us for Sacred Heart’s Annual 

Homemade Cookie 
& Candy Sale!

Enjoy free hot cider, coffee, and 

cookies while you choose the treats 

you want to buy for your holiday 

events and your sweet eaters!

Saturday, December 7th, 4:00-6:30 pm 

Sunday, December 8th, 8:00 am-12:30 pm 

3128 S Street in the Rectory Basement 

~Proceeds go to our Building Fund~ 





 



 











 



Free Personal Ethics Consultation

Faithful expertise, practical resources, and trusted guidance

We are here to help you understand and apply the moral 
teachings of the Church in difficult health care situations.

•	 Advance directives
•	 Hospice & palliative care
•	 Nutrition & hydration
•	 Refusal of treatment
•	 Organ donation
•	 Cooperation with evil

•	 Infertility (IVF, etc.)
•	 Contraception
•	 Sterilization
•	 Pregnancy Complications
•	 Biomedical research
•	 Gender dysphoria
•	 and much more . . .

For decades, the ethicists of The National Catholic Bioethics 
Center have been on call 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.We 
bring you the richness of the Catholic moral tradition when 
you need it most. Always faithful to the Magisterium. Always 
free of charge.

24/7 Free Ethics Support
www.ncbcenter.org/ask-a-question

215-877-2660

We are here to help you understand and apply the moral 
teachings of the Church in difficult medical situations.

•	 Advance directives
•	 Hospice & palliative care
•	 Nutrition & hydration
•	 Refusal of treatment
•	 Organ donation
•	 Cooperation with evil

•	 Infertility
•	 Contraception
•	 Sterilization
•	 Pregnancy complications
•	 Biomedical research
•	 and much more . . .

“I continue to be so grateful for The NCBC’s personal ethics consultations.  
Yesterday a loved one was admitted to the ICU, and I received a personal phone 
call by the evening to sort through questions related to end of life care and next 
steps. The ethicist was exceptionally kind, compassionate, thorough, and under-
standing. I could not be more grateful for the work of the NCBC in offering this 
service to families in need. Thank you for your faithful and committed work.”

Chad
Eau Clarie, WI

Always faithful to the Magisterium.  
Always free of charge.

Submit a personal  
consultation request.


